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J. THOMAS STUART 
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Dear Ivan -

915 BROAD STREET 

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA 30903 

October 31,1966 

A bit of time has lapsed since we saw you - however - we 
have followed with interest the outstanding efforts you 
have and are expending for a Progressive Leadership for 
Atlanta and the State of Georgia -

Of course we are somewhat prejudiced toward our Augusta 
Area - but - we are willing to be for Atlanta as well so 
long as we are all a part of our Great State of Georgia -

We are extremely hopeful that the r esults of the voting 
on November 8th will be such that will permit us to con­
tinue the forward progress of our State - and continue our 
Outstandingly Respectable Image to the balance of the United 
States and the World - however - just at present we are 
very much concerned -

Whenever you are over this way - mkke certain to drop by 
and visit with us -

Kinp· 
J. THOMAS STIJART 

Hon. Ivan Allen 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 




